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MACON, Ga., Jan. 18, 2010 -- The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] today announced that it has begun assembling the
first A-10 Thunderbolt replacement-wing set at its Macon facility. The U.S. Air Force awarded Boeing the
contract, worth up to $2 billion, in June 2007 to provide as many as 242 A-10 replacement-wing sets through
2018.

"This is a phenomenal accomplishment for this Boeing Macon team and a real tribute to the partnership
between Boeing and the Air Force to keep these vital aircraft flying in support of U.S. military men and women,"
said Dennis Muilenburg, Boeing Defense, Space & Security president and CEO. "We are honored to help extend
the life of these storied planes as they serve our warfighters in their essential close-air support missions. This is
also an important milestone in Boeing's drive to offer our customers maintenance and modification support on a
wide range of aircraft, regardless of the plane's original manufacturer."

Boeing will deliver the replacement wing sets to Hill Air Force Base, Utah, in four parts: three wing sections and
an installation kit. Air Force personnel will install the wings. Boeing is scheduled to deliver the first wing set in
September and up to 50 wing sets a year at peak production.

The A-10 Thunderbolt, also known as the Warthog, is a twin-engine jet aircraft designed for close-air support of
ground forces. More than 350 aircraft are currently in the U.S. fleet participating in both Iraq and Afghanistan
operations.

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Defense, Space & Security is one of the world's largest defense, space
and security businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions, and the world's
largest and most versatile manufacturer of military aircraft. Headquartered in St. Louis, Boeing Defense, Space
& Security is a $32 billion business with 70,000 employees worldwide.
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